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Flavored nicotine products are helpful to those moving on from cigarettes to safer 

alternatives like flavored nicotine gum or pouches, and have been shown to have a 

positive effect on smoking cessation as opposed to unflavored. Considering most 

retailers already require a universal ID check and scan for purchasing tobacco, it 

seems like this bill is only targeting adults who are legally able to, and have the right 

to, purchase these products. 


